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Twin Lakes has been our continuous focus, with us bringing in 2 meetings every 
other Thursday – one for the men and one for the women. We have had a 
number of different speakers and chairpersons, with positive feedback on the 
variety from the patients and counselors. 
 
We’ve also been asked by Twin Lakes to think about bringing in an ongoing step 
study meeting, focusing on the first three steps in a workshop format. 
 
If you are interested and/or willing to speak or chair a meeting we would love to 
have you – talk to me or Natalie. 
 
Heuston, Treatment Facilities Coordinator 
District 41, Johnstown 
 


